Victoria Davis - Re: Support for Willits Environmental Center's Comments to the Planning Commission Regarding changes to Rangeland Protections in the County Medical Cannabis Ordinance.

From: david drell <wece@sbcglobal.net>

To: "davisv@mendocinocounty.org" <davisv@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 2/1/2018 5:21 PM

Subject: Re: Support for Willits Environmental Center's Comments to the Planning Commission

Regarding changes to Rangeland Protections in the County Medical Cannabis

Ordinance.

Dear Chair Holtkamp and Members of the Planning Commission;

Included here and forwarded to you is an email from the Inland Mendocino County Land Trust Board of Directors indicating the Trust's endorsement of the Comments of the Willits Environmental Center regarding the Feb. 1, 2018 meeting Agenda Item 6c having to do with proposed changes to the Medical Cannabis Ordinance and MND, Chapter 20-242-040 (B) Table 1, and (D). Please include this correspondence in the record. Thank you.

Yours.

Ellen Drell, for the Willits Environmental Center

On Thursday, February 1, 2018 9:19 AM, Darcy Vaughn darcy.vaughn@gmail.com wrote:

Ellen,

We do have a quorum now and wish to endorse the letter. I asked Tim Buckner, who said he'll be at the Planning Commission meeting, to let you know that in case you are not able to check e-mail while at the meeting.

Best Wishes,

Darcy

On Thu, Feb 1, 2018 at 8:51 AM, Darcy Vaughn < darcy.vaughn@gmail.com wrote: Dear Ellen,

I have not yet heard from a quorum of our members with regard to endorsing the comment letter but will e-mail you as soon as I do. Thanks again!

Best Wishes,

Darcy

On Wed, Jan 31, 2018 at 2:18 PM, david drell < wece@sbcglobal.net > wrote:

Dear Darcy and Members of the Board;

Attached are the Willits Environmental Center's Comments to the Planning Commission regarding proposed changes to the County Medical Cannabis Ordinance that, in the WEC's opinion, have the potential to weaken oversight and protection of the County's Rangelands. Thank you so much for taking the time to consider, and

possibly submit a letter of support for these comments	to the Planning Commission for their meetin	g tomorrow
Thursday, Feb. 1.		

Thank you again.

Yours, Ellen Drell